
June 17, 2025 

Mr.  Joshua Tavarez 

Subject: Town of Horizon N. Darrington Reconstruction Project 

Darrington Rd (From Horizon Blvd to Eastlake Blvd) 

Dear Mr. Tavarez, 

This letter is in response to your request regarding proposed 
improvements at Town of Horizon N. Darrington Reconstruction 
Project by the Town of Horizon.   As we have discussed, the Town 
of Horizon is proposing to install utilities and perform 
roadway construction in the area.   El Paso Electric Company (EPE) 
has an underground electric line within the project area.    

As per the Franchise Agreement between the Town of Horizon and El 
Paso Electric Company, please provide EPE with a letter from the 
Town of Horizon where the City council shall find by resolution that 
EPE must make changes to its existing electrical facilities that are in 
conflict with the City’s proposed project and please detail the 
changes needed.  The letter from the City also needs to include 
information regarding whether or not this proposed project is 
receiving funds from any other sources described as follows: EPE 
shall be entitled to be paid for its costs and expenses of any 
relocation, raising or lowering of its wires or cables required by the 

El Paso Electric Company 
P.O. Box 982 
El Paso, Texas 79960 



Town if such expenses or costs are reimbursable or payable to the 
Company or to the Town by the State of Texas, the United States, or 
any agency or subdivision of either, or by any other party, whether 
directly or indirectly, or such move is at the request of a third party. 
 
Please do not hesitate to call me at (915) 251-5001 if you have any 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

Ryean Natividad 
Project Manager - Distribution 
El Paso Electric Co. 
 
 




